Petitioner AMVAC Exhibit 8

From: Bloom, Jill <Bloom.Jill@epa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 3:39 PM

To: Wood, Jon

Subject: RE: Amvac response to EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Well, we knew it would be later...

From: Wood, Jon [mailto:JonW@amvac-chemical.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 3:19 PM **To:** King, Marquea <King.Marquea@epa.gov>

Cc: Bloom, Jill <Bloom.Jill@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: Amvac response to EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Hi Marquea,

I have an important update for you on the DCPA Developmental Thyroid studies that you'll most likely want to share with your technical review team at your meeting (tomorrow?). The lab (ENVIGO) has encountered technical difficulties with the range finding work that requires a rerun of Phase I of the study. The attached memo from the lab describes the current situation and outlines the schedule of activities going forward. The revised target for delivery of a final report is Q4 2018.

We apologize for these delays, but I'm sure you can appreciate the technical challenges associated with these special studies. Please let me know if you need further clarification.

Best regards,



Jon C. Wood AMVAC Chemical Corporation 4695 MacArthur Court Suite 1200 Newport Beach, CA 92660

Office: (949) 221-6109 Fax: (949) 221-6159 Mobile: (714) 651-7541 From: King, Marquea [mailto:King.Marquea@epa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 4:47 AM

To: Wood, Jon **Cc:** Bloom, Jill

Subject: RE: Amvac response to EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Hi Jon,

Thanks very much for the courtesy copy. I'll give our fate and effects division a heads up that it's coming.

Have a great Turkey Day as well! MDKing

Marquea D. King, Ph.D.
Toxicologist/CRM
Office of Pesticide Programs
Pesticide Re-evaluation Division

Mailing Address: 1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, MC7508P Washington DC 20460

<u>Delivery Only:</u> One Potomac Yard (South Building) 2777 S. Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202 P: 703-305-7432 F: 703-308-8005 King.Marquea@epa.gov

From: Wood, Jon [mailto:JonW@amvac-chemical.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 5:44 PM **To:** King, Marquea < King.Marquea@epa.gov>

Cc: Bloom, Jill <Bloom.Jill@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: Amvac response to EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Marquea,

THANKS for taking time today to bring me up to speed with DCPA Reg. Review.... and thank you for the DER as well.

I've attached a courtesy copy of our submission made to the Document Processing Desk today.

Please call me if you have questions.....meanwhile, I hope you have a HAPPY THANKSGIVING!



Jon C. Wood

AMVAC Chemical Corporation
4695 MacArthur Court
Suite 1200

Newport Beach, CA 92660

Office: (949) 221-6109 Fax: (949) 221-6159 Mobile: (714) 651-7541

From: King, Marquea [mailto:King.Marquea@epa.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:17 AM

To: Wood, Jon **Cc:** Bloom, Jill

Subject: RE: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

FYI for the subchronic inhalation study.

MDKing

Marquea D. King, Ph.D.
Toxicologist/CRM
Office of Pesticide Programs
Pesticide Re-evaluation Division

Mailing Address: 1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, MC7508P Washington DC 20460

<u>Delivery Only:</u> One Potomac Yard (South Building) 2777 S. Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202 P: 703-305-7432 F: 703-308-8005 King.Marquea@epa.gov

From: Wood, Jon [mailto:JonW@amvac-chemical.com]

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 2:15 PM **To:** King, Marquea < King.Marquea@epa.gov

Cc: Bloom, Jill < Bloom.Jill@epa.gov >

Subject: RE: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Marquea - the best time for me would be 1 pm EST tomorrow......please call my office [949-221-6109]THANKS!

Best regards,



Jon C. Wood
Regulatory Affairs
AMVAC Chemical Corporation
4695 MacArthur Court
Suite 1200

Newport Beach, *CA* 92660 Office: (949) 221-6109 Fax: (949) 221-6159 Mobile: (714) 651-7541

From: King, Marguea [mailto:King.Marguea@epa.gov]

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 3:47 AM

To: Wood, Jon Cc: Bloom, Jill

Subject: RE: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Hi Jon.

If you are available sometime on Tuesday, November 22 between 11am and noon or 1pm-2pm EST, let me know so that I can call you regarding your inquiry below.

Marquea D. King, Ph.D.
Toxicologist/CRM
Office of Pesticide Programs
Pesticide Re-evaluation Division

Mailing Address: 1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, MC7508P Washington DC 20460

<u>Delivery Only:</u> One Potomac Yard (South Building) 2777 S. Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202 P: 703-305-7432 F: 703-308-8005 King.Marquea@epa.gov

 $\textbf{From:} \ Wood, Jon \ [\underline{mailto:JonW@amvac\text{-}chemical.com}]$

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 3:09 PM **To:** King, Marquea < King. Marquea@epa.gov>

Subject: FW: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Hi Marquea,

I am now managing DCPA registrations and am attempting to catch up on past events. The attached spreadsheet listing Reg. Review DCI requirements is daunting to say the least! I certainly do not expect you to have the status of all of these studies and waivers at your fingertips, but I would like to discuss timing etc. when you have a moment. Please let me know a time that is convenient for me to call you to introduce myself and do some catching up.

Thanks

Best regards,



Jon C. Wood Regulatory Affairs AMVAC Chemical Corporation 4695 MacArthur Court Suite 1200

Newport Beach, *CA* 92660 Office: (949) 221-6109 Fax: (949) 221-6159 Mobile: (714) 651-7541

From: Porter, Julie

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 2:23 PM

To: King, Marquea (King.Marquea@epa.gov)

Cc: Porter, Julie

Subject: RE: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Hello Dr. King,

I updated the attached Registration Review Status spreadsheet to include the response you sent and it seems we are still waiting for an EPA response regarding several guidelines (noted in the column titled 'current status'). I just wanted to check with you to ensure I am not missing any EPA responses.

When you have a moment, please review the guidelines noted as 'waiting for EPA response' and confirm the status.

Thank you, Julie

From: King, Marquea [mailto:King.Marquea@epa.gov]

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 10:52 AM

To: Porter, Julie **Cc:** Davis, Chris

Subject: RE: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Hi Julie,

I will attempt to update your information for DCPA. If it is unsuccessful then I shall let you know.

Thanks so much!

MDKing

Marquea D. King, Ph.D.
Toxicologist/CRM
Office of Pesticide Programs
Pesticide Re-evaluation Division

Mailing Address: 1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, MC7508P Washington DC 20460

<u>Delivery Only:</u> One Potomac Yard (South Building) 2777 S. Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202 P: 703-305-7432 F: 703-308-8005 King.Marquea@epa.gov

From: Porter, Julie [mailto:JulieP@amvac-chemical.com]

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 1:46 PM

To: King, Marquea < King. Marquea@epa.gov>

Cc: Davis, Chris <ChrisD@amvac-chemical.com>; Porter, Julie <JulieP@amvac-chemical.com>

Subject: RE: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Thank you Dr. King.

AMVAC currently has 4 regulatory product managers working with EPA and I personally manage DCPA so if the contact can be changed by AI then yes please update the contact information. Otherwise, please let me know if it needs to be one contact for all AMVAC products and I will provide the appropriate person.

Thank you, Julie

From: King, Marquea [mailto:King.Marquea@epa.gov]

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 10:37 AM

To: Porter, Julie **Cc:** Davis, Chris

Subject: RE: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Hi Ms. Porter,

Should I update the contact information in our PRISM system? I used the email address listed there. I am happy to know that you did in fact get the response.

Thanks very much,

MDKing

Marquea D. King, Ph.D.
Toxicologist/CRM
Office of Pesticide Programs
Pesticide Re-evaluation Division

Mailing Address: 1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, MC7508P Washington DC 20460 P: 703-305-7432 F: 703-308-8005 <u>King.Marquea@epa.gov</u>

<u>Delivery Only:</u> One Potomac Yard (South Building) 2777 S. Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202

From: Porter, Julie [mailto:JulieP@amvac-chemical.com]

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 1:35 PM

To: King, Marquea < King. Marquea@epa.gov >

Cc: Davis, Chris < ChrisD@amvac-chemical.com">ChrisD@amvac-chemical.com; Porter, Julie < JulieP@amvac-chemical.com;

Subject: RE: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Thank you Dr. King. I will review the response and let you know if we have any questions.

Best regards,

Julie Porter
Project Manager
Regulatory Affairs Department
AMVAC Chemical Corporation

Direct: (949) 221-6104 | Fax: (949) 221-6154

Email: juliep@amvac-chemical.com

From: Davis, Chris

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 8:21 AM

To: Porter, Julie

Subject: FW: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

From: King, Marquea [mailto:King.Marquea@epa.gov]

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 8:16 AM

To: Davis, Chris

Subject: EPA response to proposed waiver for DCPA

Morning,

Here is the formal response from the Environmental Fate and Effects Division (EFED) of OPP, to the prosed waiver request for DCPA chronic study testing on *Leptocheirus plumulosus*.

Please contact me if there are any further questions/comments.

Thank you, MDKing

Marquea D. King, Ph.D.
Toxicologist/CRM
Office of Pesticide Programs
Pesticide Re-evaluation Division

Mailing Address: 1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, MC7508P Washington DC 20460

<u>Delivery Only:</u> One Potomac Yard (South Building) 2777 S. Crystal Drive Arlington, VA 22202 P: 703-305-7432 F: 703-308-8005 King.Marquea@epa.gov